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Hello - 

Please see my attached adequacy letter.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Program

Phone: 720.601.2276  |  Fax: 303.832.8106
Physical Address:
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Address for FedEx or UPS:
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov

M1977205__DRMS_Adequacy letter_23January2025.pdf
86K

1/23/25, 2:03 PM State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - TR6 for Tri-County Gravel

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=962497745c&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-a:r2648809925137409764&simpl=msg-a:r327477071259158… 1/1

mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us
http://drms.colorado.gov/
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=962497745c&view=att&th=19494fa24c8f6568&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_m69tlcxw0&safe=1&zw
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=962497745c&view=att&th=19494fa24c8f6568&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_m69tlcxw0&safe=1&zw


  

 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106   http://mining.state.co.us 

Jared S. Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Michael A. Cunningham, Director  

January 23, 2025 

 

Jason Burkey 

United Companies of Mesa County 

2273 River Road 

Grand Junction, CO  81502 

 

Re: Tri-County Gravel, Permit M-1977-205,  

Initial Adequacy for TR-06 

 

 

Dear Mr. Burkey: 

 

The Division received the submittal of TR-06 on January 15, 2025.  We have one preliminary adequacy 

item before we can complete a more thorough review.  It appears that references to Pit 2 and Pit 3 in some 

of the revised exhibits are incorrect.  One example of this is on page E-2, Table E-2.  Pit 3 will be mined 

before Pit 2.  Another apparent example is page L-1; it appears that Pit 3 is referred to as Pit 2.   

 

Please revise all errors of references to pit names throughout the exhibits submitted for TR-06 and submit 

the revised pages as a response to this adequacy letter.    

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at Rob.Zuber@state.co.us or by calling (720) 601-2276. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Copied via email: 

Tyra Bartuska and Jesse Farmer, United Companies of Mesa County 

Amy Eschberger, DRMS 
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